
Summer Village of Yellowstone 

Policy #3-2015 – Driveway Culvert Policy 

 
 
Policy Statement 
The Summer Village of Yellowstone will supply a standard 12” x 20’ culvert for one 
primary residential driveway approach.  
 

 
Reason for Policy 
The Summer Village of Yellowstone requires proper and adequate drainage throughout the 
ditching system in the Summer Village.  Each residential driveway is required to have a 
proper culvert installed to aid in the removal of water away from their property. 

 
 
Responsibilities 
Private property owners are responsible for the hiring of a contractor, for the Alberta 
First call and for all associated installation costs.   
 
 
Policy Notes 
-Requests for the purchase of replacement culverts and/or culverts for additional 
approaches or extensions to existing approaches must be made in writing to Council and 
will be authorized at Council’s discretion. 
 
-Requests for the Municipality to cost-share in ditching/drainage work and/or the 
installation of a culvert must be made in writing to Council and will be authorized at 
Council’s discretion. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date Approved:  November 20, 2015 
Motion #: 158-15 
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